Welfare Report for Sussex Gymnastics Committee – 18th October 2023

Dawn recently attended the Sussex Tumble championships and Acro competition at Hollington GC as competition welfare officer. Full report was sent to Mark and Nicky. Usual situation of too many coaches and Gymnasts wearing jewellery

At national competitions in most disciplines judges are giving deductions of 0.2 for jewellery worn by gymnasts as well as coaches.

Some Clubs are still not showing the necessary documentation on their welfare notice boards. List of items required as well as some additional posters that can be displayed has been sent to Richard for distribution to all Sussex Clubs

As far as we are aware there are no new safeguarding issues to report to the committee regarding Sussex Clubs.

Dawn Hyland <u>southeast.rwo1@british-gymnastics.org</u> 0777 4423148

Mike Gevaux <u>southeast.rwo2@british-gymnastics.org</u> 07905 019357